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To whom it may concern, 
 
 

RE: Iplex Environmental Product Declaration update 
 
I confirm that Edge Environment has been engaged by Iplex Pipelines Australia Pty Ltd to update 
the following Environmental Product Declarations: 
 

• Registration No. S-P-00715: Polyethylene Pipes including Poliplex, Greenline, Sewerplex, 
Millenium and Thermapipe 
 

• Registration No. S-P-00714: BlackMAX and SewerMAX Polypropylene Pipes  
 

• Registration No. S-P-00713: PVC Non-pressure Pipes for Building Applications including 
PVC-U Drainage, Waste and Ventilation (DWV) pipe, PVC-U Electrical Conduit and PVC-U 
Stormwater Pipe 
 

• Registration No. S-P-00712: PVC Pressure Pipes including Premium PVC-U Pressure 
Pipe, ApolloBLUE PVC-O Pressure Pipe and RHINO PVC-M Pressure Pipe 

 
 
It is anticipated that there are no major changes in the EPD updates when compared to the 
previous EPDs except A5 module (installation module). A detailed discussion with the industry has 
led to the conclusion that the factors affecting installation are in the control of pipeline designers, 
infrastructure agencies and installing contractors. It has been decided that the A5 Installation 
module will not be covered in the iPlex EPD update, other than to outline the installation processes 
and to highlight those factors that influence environmental and resource impacts. This can provide 
a realistic overview of environmental burden to the consumers. The results will be published in 
accordance with EN 15804 + A2. 
 
We expect that the verification and publication of Iplex EPDs will be completed between 
September and October 2022. 
 

 
 
Sincerely,  
Sazal Kundu 
Principal Consultant 
Phone +61 (0)2 9438 0100 
Mobile +61 431 184 077 
sazal.kundu@edgeenvironment.com 
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